
Friday 17th November 2023  

 

Topaz Newsletter 

Wow there goes week 4! The children have been amazing this week. We 
have had a great time starting to learn all our songs for our Christmas play. 
We as a class have made good progress with our phonics work. Thank you all 
for all the work you put in at home. It really helps the children to succeed.  

Arriving at School: 

- Please ensure that the children arrive at school as close to 8:50am as 
possible. This is to ensure the children get the best start to the day. In Topaz 
class we start learning the minute we enter the classroom at 8:50 so 
children who arrive later than this may miss important learning time.  

Christmas:  

- Christmas is coming! We are all very excited for this in Topaz Class and 
we have started to prepare for our Christmas play. 
- The children will find out their roles in the play on Friday 24th 
November PM. They will be sent on with a slip saying their role and what 
they need as their costumes. 
- We can’t wait to show you! 

Home learning: 

- This week the children will be coming home with individual home 
learning.  

- One thing that all children have been allocated is to practice letter formation. The 
letter formation can be found in the home schoolbook or a whole phase overview can 
be found on Evidence Me. 

Key Dates:  

- Friday 24th November. Non uniform day. 
- Thursday 30th November Christmas gift sale 
- Friday 1st December Christmas Jumper Day 
- Friday 1st December Friends of AHS Christmas Fair 
- Monday 11th December Topaz Christmas Play 
- Friday 15th December End of Term 2 

We look forward to another amazing week in Topaz Class.  

Mr Keeping  


